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" REPORT SUBMITI‘E]J UNDER 49 CFR I"ART 573

Assigned Recall No, 04V-334 by the
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration

Part 573 Report Date: July 2, 2004 Dete Faxed: Jely 12, 2004
MANUFACTURER: DaimlerChrysler Corporation

MANUFACTURER CONTACT: Stephan Speth, Director, Vehicle Compliance
& Safety Affairy

FAX: 248-576-7321

SUBIECT: 20,060 DaimlerChrysler 2005 Dodge Magnum and Chrysler 300 passenper
vehicles. The battery eable fasteners at the bulkhead stuwd may not have been properly
tightened. DaimelerChrysier Recall No. D28

This is an acknowledgment for this recall. A formal acknowledgment letter will be written
only if we have additional comments or concems.

As stated in Part 573.6, submission of the first of six consecutive quarterly status reports is
required within one month after the cloge of the calendar quarier in which notiflcation to
purchasers occnrs. As stated in your report, owner notification began on July 6, 2004,
Therefore, the first quarterly report will be due by October 30, 2004,

If you have eny questions, please call:

Patricia Wallace, Safety Defects Analyst on (202) 366-5232 or
George Persan, Chief on (202) 366-5210
or Fax at (202) 366-7882
or ¢-mail at Patricia, Wallace{@nhisa dot.gov
Recall Management Division



